
 
 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 31st 

January  

9am -10am Stay and Play session  

Friday 2nd 

February  

9.30am – Years 4 &  Reception attending Mass at Church  

This week, Mrs Grundy led the 

assembly under the theme of ‘Good 

news’. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week’s Gospel 

Assembly  

This week’s ACE awards 
 

 

Attendance Matters 
At the end of this half term we 

will celebrate 100% attendance 

with a certificate and a treat. 

Also, recognition and a bigger 

reward will be given to those with a 

year of 100% attendance 

 

 
Class Percentage 

Attendance 

EYFS 89.1% 

Year 1 94.2% 

Year 2 91.4% 

Year 3 93.7% 

Year 4 83.4% 

Year 5 90.7% 

Year 6 98.5% 

Whole School 91.2% 

  

Well done to Year 6 who had the best 

attendance this week. 

Year 6 has the best punctuality this week 

with the least minutes late.  

Well done Year 6. 

 

 

   Loving hands           hearts minds 

Weekly Newsletter  

Friday 26th January 2024 

 
St Ambrose Church 

 

Website: www.st-ambrose.manchester.sch.uk           Twitter: @stambroserc      Facebook: St Ambrose RC Primary 

 

We have had another busy week with lots to 

celebrate. A range of whole school and class 

learning can be found below. We have also had 

some great home learning grid work brought 

in. The children look forward to sharing this 

with you in the last week before  half term.  

Birthdays reminder 

Children can come to school in their own 

clothes on their birthday. If their birthday 

falls on a weekend or a school holiday, they can 

come in their own clothes on the earliest day, 

closest to their birthday. As a healthy school 

and certain dietary requirements we have, 

please do not send sweets for birthdays.  

Charitable Year 4 children 

We have a group of children who would like to 

sell homemade bracelets, keychains and rings 

in order to raise money for Middlewich Road 

animal rescue centre. From Monday they will 

be selling the items at £2, £1.50 and £1. This 

will be cash sales only. 

Parent Governor Vacancy  

We have a parent governor vacancy. Mrs 

Maguire has sent out a letter via School 

Spider, if you are interested. 

 

Have a lovely weekend, God Bless,  

Mrs Waterworth  

Dates for 

the diary 

 

A Message from Mrs 

Waterworth 

Fr Tierney warmly invites you to the 

weekend Masses at St Ambrose. This 

week’s Mass times are: 

Saturday 5.30pm (Vigil) 

Sunday 10.30am – 

If you would like to contact Fr Tierney 

about Baptism or the Sacrament of 

Reconciliation and Eucharist (Holy 

Communion) 

Please use the email or phone number 

below 

Peter.tierney@dioceseofsalford.org.uk  

0161 445 1653 

You can also follow the parish church X 

(formerly Twitter) @AmbbernRCParish 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Happy Birthday this week 

 

Zion, Violet, Lavelle & 

Jahmarco 

 

A C E 

EY Alfie  Charlie  Flynn 

1 Emilia A’livier Mariella 

2 Joseph Scarlett Ire 

3 Audriana Tj Allia-Rose 

4 Alfie Charlie Caelan 

5 Alexis Nancy Adam 

6 Logan  Kendell Sienna C 
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Loving Our Learning Journey 

 
Spring 1 Week 3 of a great week at St. Ambrose and we are very proud of the learning that our 

children do.  

 

EYFS have loved making a potion. 

Our book in literacy, ‘Room on the 

broom’  

 

Year 1 loved have loved doing 

observational drawings of flowers 

 

 

Year 3 have loved creating 

their own Liturgical Calendars 

in R.E. this week! 

 

Year 5 loved acting out the Viking 

raid of Lindisfarne.  

Year 4 loved the Biffa workshop 

that focused on how we can 

reduce waste and recycle 

correctly at home. 

 

Year 6 loved their science 

experiment, investigating if the 

amount of bulbs in a circuit will 

change the brightness. 

 

 

Communal Learning  

Mrs Murphy led KS2 children in an 

assembly to focus on the 

anniversary (Saturday) of the 

Holocaust Memorial. The children 

reflected on those who had lost 

their lives and how we can pray for 

them.   
You can keep up to date with 

events at St. Ambrose by 

following us on different social 

media platforms: 

Facebook – St Ambrose RC 

Primary 

X (Twitter) - stambroserc 

Instagram – stambrose.m21 
 

Year 2 have enjoyed their 

learning about money- finding 

totals and change.  



 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

St Ambrose Sport   

Well done to our school basketball team who after winning all four of 

their games, won the Central Manchester Primary School Basketball 

competition at Belle Vue. Every child was fantastic and are looking 

forward to competing in the citywide final. 


